
Sporting Shooters’ Association of Australia’s (SSAA) ‘Farmer Assist’ program 

The Sporting Shooters’ Association of Australia’s (SSAA) ‘Farmer Assist’ program has been developed 

to provide farmers and landholders with a simple way of finding qualified SSAA members to 

undertake shooting as part of pest control activities including feral cat control. This service is 

provided at no cost. 

Using the unique online portal, farmers and landholders simply register and then place a request for 

assistance to deal with problem wildlife on their properties. Once the request has been added, only 

registered members approved for the program can respond to the request.  

For extra peace of mind, all SSAA members participating in the SSAA Farmer Assist Program are 

covered by the associations $20m public liability insurance policy. Members involved in the program 

have committed to a strict code of practice that incorporates safety, animal welfare and ethical 

shooting. For more details, visit www.farmerassist.com.au 

 

http://www.farmerassist.com.au/

